Ms. Kay Ihlenfeldt WI Department of Public Instruction PO Box 7841 Madison, WI 53707

Dear Ms. Ihlenfeldt:

The Green Bay Area Public School District 2010-11 enrollment and discipline information relating to student disabilities may be published incorrectly due to an error in the information submitted to the Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction for ISES reporting. This error may be reflected in our district statistics as reported on WINSS, Wisconsin School District Performance Report, Special Education District Profile, IDEA, NCES, EDEN, and possibly other data resource sites, dependent upon the source of the information used for their reporting statistics.

The intent of this letter is to present the information as it was collected and should have been reported.

## For the Academic Year 2010-11

Percentage of Students with a Disability is 15.7 %, broken down as follows:

School Type	Total Fall Enrollment (PK-12)**	CD	EBD	LD	SL	Other Primary Disability	Students w/o Disability
Elem	10,351	1.02%	1.12%	2.33%	5.31%	3.93%	86.01%
Mid/Jr Hi	4,081	1.67%	2.50%	7.62%	0.86%	3.38%	83.97%
High	5,798	2.12%	3.09%	8.05%	0.43%	3.95%	82.36%
El/Sec	113	3.54%	44.25%	11.50%	0.88%	9.73%	30.09%
Totals	20,343	1.5%	2.2%	5.1%	3.0%	3.9%	84.3%

Please accept these corrections to our data in regard to students with disabilities, as applicable, in the above mentioned areas of reporting, including any additional data sources that may not be itemized in this letter.

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact me at 920-448-2190.

Sincerely,

David J. Zadnik

Assistant Superintendent/Chief Learning Officer Green Bay Area Public School District

GREEN BAY AREA PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT

All learning, All growing.

District Offices 200 South Broadway Green Bay, WI 54303 www.greenbay.k12.wi.us

Superintendent Gregory R. Maass, Ph.D